
Campaign against government cuts continues
 Portugal 

Unions continue to protest against budget cuts that will have an impact on pay and 
pensions in the public services. Demonstrations took place in Lisbon and Oporto on 
Thursday 10 November on the eve of a key vote on the budget proposals.
Read more at > eubusiness
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